
Special meeting organized at Bright Scholar School 

A meeting of the textbook selection committee was held at Bright Scholar School on 4 January 2025. 

The main objective of this meeting was to discuss about the upcoming session and to select the best 

textbooks. The committee comprised Dr. Pradeep (Professor), Mrs. Shashi (Teacher), Mrs. Taru 

Sharma (Sports Psychologist), Dr. Vivek and Mrs. Pratibha (HR Department), Mrs. Anshul (Sales 

Executive), Mrs. Promila and Mrs. Rekha (Teacher) along with the school Principal Mrs. Kiran Dalal. 

The committee analyzed the books of different textbook publishers and selected the best textbooks 

according to the new education policy. During the selection of textbooks in the meeting, the 

intellectual, mental development of the students as well as art integration, holistic development etc. 

were taken care of. The committee selected the best textbooks keeping in mind the good education 

and career of the students and gave related advice. This program establishes a harmony between the 

school and the parents, which proves to be very effective for the students and the school always 

strives to do the best for its students. The Principal, Mrs. Kiran Dalal, gave excellent suggestions and 

said that if the parents and teachers prepare a plan together, then it is easier for the children to 

understand. She thanked all the parents for coming to school and helping in the selection of text books 

on the basis of their experiences and said that she is hopeful that in the times to come they will always 

keep coming to the school like this and keep giving their suggestions. 


